
Dear [Attendee Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for participating in our recent Faith Exploration 

Course at [Church Name]. We value your feedback and would appreciate your insights to help us 

improve future courses. 

Your feedback is important to us! 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the course? 

• How could we improve the course experience? 

• Would you recommend this course to others? Why or why not? 

Feel free to provide any additional comments or suggestions: 

Please reply to this email or submit your responses in person at the church office. Thank you for 

your time and input! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Church Name] 


